









April 18, 2009

Jenkins Builders

8680 Magnolia Avenue
Perry Hall, MD 21128

Attn: Mr. Michael M. Jenkins

Dear Mike,
Now that Kim and I are finally unpacked and settled in, we felt this would be an appropriate time to send you a note thanking you for all of the hard work building our new home.   It seems hard to believe that in less than one year we went from only having a set of plans and a building lot to living in our dream home.   

Your attention to detail and constant availability made the building process truly enjoyable for me.  After my first two homes were built, I was completely frustrated with both builders.  From the time the contracts were signed, they would make excuses for poor workmanship, refuse to take or return phone calls and finished months after they originally estimated.  Just the opposite was true with you.   Throughout the project I cannot remember a day that you were not available or did not return a call, and the house was finished a full month before your original estimate.   While we were very happy that the house was completed ahead of schedule, we were even more pleased with the quality of the construction.  

While we worked extensively with an architect to minimize any design changes before awarding the building contract, there were a few changes along the way that we felt were absolutely needed.  This is an awkward position for the homeowner as you are at the builder’s sole discretion for the acceptance and cost of the changes.  I am not sure if I was more surprised by your willingness to make the changes or the excellent prices you quoted.

 Kim and I wish that you have continued success.  Please feel free to use this letter as both a recommendation of the quality of your work and character.  We would be happy to speak to any potential customers you may have to give them more details on our experience with you.  
Best regards,

Shaun and Kim Rukert

19116 Timothys Manor Court
Parkton MD, 21120
